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31st January, 2024. 

World Book Day 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is around this time of year that we have some parents asking about World Book Day and costumes. 

This year we are excited to inform you that we are going to base our learning around Harry Potter 

and all things magical and mystical! 

 

We are conscious that costumes can cost a lot of money and so by choosing this theme, we are 

hoping that a lot of children will already have a witch’s / wizard’s hat / a dress left over from Halloween, 

a school uniform that you can make a badge for etc. 

 

Every child will be making a wand on the day, so please do not feel the need to go out and buy 

anything special. Here are some ideas you could use: 

 

• A bin bag / dark sheet made into a cloak. 

• An old Halloween outfit based around Wizards and Witches. 

• Jeans and a jumper that the characters would wear out of school hours. 

• One of the other characters – unicorns, rats, owls, toads etc (onesies). 

 

This day is about imagination and having fun. Please do not spend a lot of money. The Academy will 

be decorated, and all the activities will have a magical theme. 

 

Odd Socks Appeal! 

As many of you will know, the only way to free a House Elf is to give them a sock! We will be placing 

a box in the front foyer asking for any odd old socks. Please help if you have any in the bottom of your 

sock drawer that just can’t find their other half! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mrs K. Redhead 

Principal 
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